From: oiver Froment |

Sent: 16 June 2019 22:37

To: Fowler, David

Cc: Planning

Subject: Reference: Hampstead Police Station. 2019/2375/P and 2019/2491/L.

Reference: Hampstead Police Station. 2019/2375/P and 2019/2491/L.
Dear Mr Fowler,

I would like to object to the above applications and their multiple violations of Planning policies at the NPPF, London
Plan, Camden Plan and the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan level.

I will send detailed reasons and analysis as well as documents during the course of the next few days as | am waiting
for further expert reports on the matter.

Best regards,

Oliver Froment
Chair of CRAAC



